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As a longtime resident of Westminster, [ would like to offer my comments regarding item 4C on tonight‘s city
Council study session as it pertains to possible ballot questions.

I believe for a variety reasons that voters should be offered the opportunity to have both at-large city, counselors and
ward representation.

I believe the ward system would provide more effective representation of our multiple distinctive neighborhoods.
There needs to be an in-depth knowledge of the real differences in different parts of Westminster. I believe we run
the danger of underrepresented parts of our community.

Hopefully, this would be balanced by at-large counselors, who might have more of a big picture view of a situation.

Please vote to place this on the November ballot.

Thank you, Lucy Sieber
Sent from my iPhone
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